
 
 
 
The RSU 3 Board of Directors voted on Monday, Oct 2 in a special meeting, to appoint Paul Penna 
as the Interim Superintendent and to serve the district on a part time basis until June 30, 2024. He 
begins work on Tuesday Oct 10. He brings his experienced leadership to us after serving as 
superintendent in MSAD 6 (Bonny Eagle HS, Buxton). 
 
Mr. Penna was introduced and spoke to the RSU 3 staff during the Friday In-Service workshop.  He 
stated in his cover letter that it is important for you to know that his approach to school improvement 
efforts are through gaining an understanding of the school culture, through systemic engagement, 
and through student achievement. 
 
The board will start the search process for a permanent superintendent later this fall.  A search 
committee for the permanent superintendent will be formed and will include members from both within 
the district staff, students and the broader community. 
 
Ellie Hess 
RSU 3 Board of Directors, Chair 
 


